
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF SERVICE 2017 
BRIGUS JUNCTION 

 
 
 
The Eastern Regional Service Board (ERSB) has been established by the 
Province of Newfoundland & Labrador to develop and implement modern 
waste management practices in the eastern region. 

 
Waste and recycling collection will start effective Tuesday May 2, 2017.  Bi-
weekly recycling will start Tuesdays, May 9, 2017. 
 
A limit of 5 garbage bags can be set out each waste collection day. There is 
no limit for recyclables. Other information on  waste,  recyclables,  waste  
recovery  facilities  and  more  can  be  found  at http://easternwaste.ca. 

 
The annual fee for service is $180.00. The 2017 fee for service will be 
$103.85 representing 30 weeks of service. 

 

 
Please contact us to provide your name and mailing address at 
709.579.7960. 

http://easternwaste.ca/

